
 

 
(SPEED POST) 

 
No. IFCI/RTI/1099/2022 -                 Dated: 03rd October 2022 
 
To, 
 
Sh. J. P Gautam, 
A-58, Sarita Vihar, New Delhi- 110076 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Sub:  Letter no.F.No. 20/42/2022-IF-I dt.14/09/2022 received by IFCI Ltd on 

16/09/2022 whereby your RTI Application was transferred to IFCI Ltd. & 
Ors. by DFS, MOF, GOI- Information as per the provisions of the RTI Act, 
2005 

   
Please refer to your RTI Application seeking information as per the 

provisions of the act. 

2. In this regard, it is informed that IFCI Ltd. in compliance with the provisions 
of Section 4 (1) (b) of the RTI Act, 2005 has already published the relevant 
information relating to its employees (which is not exempt as per the provisions of 
Section 8 (1) (j) of the RTI Act, 2005) on the website of IFCI Ltd. and the said 
details are already available in the public domain. Accordingly, please refer to the 
website i.e. www.ifciltd.com  and RTI Manual available on the website of IFCI Ltd. 
(RTI PAGE) in this regard. 

3. Please note that the information in the format sought by you requires 
compilation and collation of the information which is impermissible and donot fall 
with the definition of “Information” as per Sec 2(f) of the act. Further, the details 
regarding Income Tax returns, Account details etc. of an employee are his 
personal details exempt from disclosure as per the provisions of Sec 8(1)(J) of the 
RTI Act, 2005. 

4. The details of First Appellate Authority for preferring an appeal within a 
period of 30 days is as under:- 

Mrs. Sapna Jain, DGM(L), First Appellate Authority, IFCI Ltd., IFCI Tower, 
61, Nehru Place, New Delhi-110019.                             

 

                                                                         (वǐरदंर मͧलक) 

कɅ ġȣय लोक सूचना अͬधकारȣ, आईएफसीआई.ͧल. 
Copy to: 
 
Sh.Soumyahit Ghosh, Under Secretary/CPIO, 3rd Floor, Jeevan Deep Building, 
Parliament Street, New Delhi. 


